Ms. Carol’s September 2020 Newsletter

Pre-K 2

Dear Parents,

We are off to an amazing start of our school year!  Your children have been doing an incredible job adjusting to the routine of the school, learning the tools of the classroom, and working hard at play.  We are so very proud of them and love to see their beautiful smiles with each accomplishment and success!

September is going to be full of many fun and educational experiences for your child.  This month our theme will be Sense-A-Tional Me!  We will explore their unique sense of self while learning about the world around them.  We will also create with the color RED, count concepts with the numbers 1 and 2, and play all sorts of CIRCLE games.  
On September 17th your child’s class will be invited to a “Virtual Open House” at 6:00pm.  This is an opportunity for parents to attend virtually so they may see the classroom, go over what will be taught this school year, and discuss our classroom routine.  After reviewing some initial information, there will be an opportunity for families to ask questions.

September will be spectacular!
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Important Dates:

September 7
- School Closed for the Labor Day Holiday

September 17 – Virtual Open House at 6:00pm

Thank you for entrusting us with your child,

Ms. Carol and Ms. Joani
